To: Jackson, Ryanfjackson.ryan@epa.gov]

Cc: Michael Catanzaro[! Ex. 6 - Personal Privacy i; Gunasekara,
Mandy[Gunasekara.Mandy@epa.gov]
From: Marc Himmelstein

Sent: Thur 6/15/2017 7:35:43 PM
Subject: Re: meeting

Shane Schulz of QEP will be in town on June 27 and 28
Is it possible to schedule time either of those days
Thanks

Sent from my iPad

> On Jun 14, 2017, at 1:45 PM, "Jackson, Ryan" <jackson.ryan@epa.gov> wrote:
>

> Yes.

> From: Marc Himmelstein [mailto:Marc_Himmelstein@nes-dc.com]

> Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 12:14 PM

> To: Jackson, Ryan <jackson.ryan@epa.gov>

> Subject: meeting

>

> |s it possible to set up a meeting with you and Mandy with QEP Recall that the Administrator at AXPC
suggested that he wanted to meet-it is not necessary to include him Appreciate your help Thx

>

> Sent from my iPad
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